From: Marion Cole

Sent: December 10, 2020 4:48 PM RECEIVED

To: .ZZG-RegionaICIerk <zzg-regiona.lclerk@peelregion.ca> December 10, 2020
Subject: Fwd: Caledon Representation
REGION OF PEEL

OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK

Greetings

| am aware that there is a proposal to reduce Caledon’s representation on Peel Regional Council from 5
members to 2. This suggestion is totally unacceptable in the best interests of Caledon. I’'m in opposition
of Mississauga and Brampton making decisions for Caledon.
Please include my concerns at the December 17th meeting.

Respectfully,

MARION Cole
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